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From; Brad Dennison <bradford.dennison@gmail.com>
Sent Saturday, February 08, 2014 4:18 AM
To: Sen. John Coghill
Subject: SB 160

Senator Goghill

I want to thank you for sponsoring SB 160 relating to the DNRs authority to implement a guide
concession program on state lands. The current situation, without such a program, is extremely hard on
the resource and is not in the long term best interest of the guiding industry either.

I am very much in favor of your bill and want to thank you again for your efforts.

Brad Dennison
Master Guide 138
Sitka
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